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Dear Mrs Clair Wilkinson 

Officer 

,.,,:~j 
G~eat Western Hospita\s 

N H S Found a t ion "Tr~ ...,..... • 4 

Brighter Futures 
Th·e Great West~rn Hospital 

. Marlborqugh Road 
Swindon 
SN3 688 

Tel: 01793 605631 
Email: gwh.fundraising@nhs.net 
www.brighterfuturesgwh.nhs.uk 

Registered Charity No: 1050892 

--~ Tnanl< yoUYo"m~ t~ Cb!ielgQg Parish CounciC,or t~e ge~erous clonation of£331'."°40 for"o'ur 
Way Forward Appttal. I understand that this was as a result of you holding a Coronation Celebration 
Event to rai~e the funds and we very much app~eciate you choosing us as your Charity of choice. 

I 

Your support helps ·to fund that extra special level of care at the Great Western Hospitals NHS 
Foundation Trust making-a real difference to patients, their families and our staff who treat them, 
above what the NHS' is able to provide. 

Thank you once again for your support- it is very much appreciated. 

Yours sincerely 

Catherine Weaver f MinstF) 
Associate Director of Fundraising 

The security and privacy of your personal information is very important to Brighter Futures. We will use 
the data you give to us for administration. We h·ope to contact you to keep you updated of our work. If 
you would prefer not to be contacted by post please contact us on 01793 605631 or email 
gwh.fundraising@nhs.net to inform us of your communication preferences. ; 

Our Values 
,ervice Teamwork Ambition Respect 
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